
Your negotiating team has reached a 
tentative agreement with Revera. We chose 
to accept Revera’s final offer in hopes of 
ending this round of bargaining before our 
worksite is sold to a new employer, Cogir.

This tentative agreement would bring 
in wage increases, including increases 
retroactive to Jan. 1, 2021. The agreement 
would also increase all shift premiums by 
$0.25 per hour and let you carry over six 
days of unused sick leave.

This agreement does not improve everything 
we focused on in bargaining. However, if 
we accept this tentative agreement and 
conclude bargaining now, we can pick up 
right where we left off with Cogir when the 
agreement expires at the end of 2023.

Voting on the tentative agreement
Your bargaining committee recommends 
that member vote in favour of ratifying 
this agreement. All members have the 
opportunity to vote in favour or against 
this tentative agreement. We will vote on 
Wednesday, October 11, between 11:00 a.m. 
and 4:00 p.m. in the Melange Room.
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We have a tentative agreement
Everyone is welcome to ask questions about 
the agreement before you vote. Please reach 
out to your negotiating team before October 
11 or ask your questions that day before you 
vote.

Your negotiating team thanks you for your 
support and solidarity throughout this round 
of bargaining.

C23334

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM -  
REVERA RIVERBEND 
Jean Shier 
jeanshier@gmail.com
780-952-8117

Victoire (Vicky) Mulatris
vicky.mulatris@hotmail.com 
587-879-9752

Mary Ann Suguitan
meannaquino@yahoo.ca 
780-399-7740

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Merryn Edwards Negotiations
m.edwards@aupe.org

Michelle Szalynski Organizing
m.szalynski@aupe.org 

Alexander Delorme Communications
a.delorme@aupe.org


